
Dear 2nd Grade Parents,

This year we will be using a colored “clip chart” to monitor our behavior and classroom 

choices.  Your child will have a clip in our classroom that they will physically move up or 

down the chart, depending on their choices.  Please keep in mind that your child may not 

move their clip every single day!  In order to move up, students must go above and beyond 

in their behavior choices, and poor choices will result in moving their clip down.

The table below explains how the clip chart works.

Rockin’ 
Behavior

Students who continue to make good choices reach the red 
level of Rockin’ Behavior, will be rewarded for their positive 
choices, and receive a special certificate of recognition. If 
their choices exceed “Rockin’ Behavior”, they will get to move 
their clip “off the chart” and the teacher will wear it on her 
shirt for the day!

Can I Have Your

Autograph?
Students who make good, positive choices move up to 
the orange level. They are one step closer to having 
Rockin’ classroom behavior!

Let’s 
ROck n ROll!

Everyone starts the day on green -  “Let’s Rock n Roll”. 
Students can “clip up” or “clip down” throughout the 
day depending on their behavior choices.

Singing the
BLUES

Students who receive a warning will move to blue. This 
serves as a reminder to students to think about the 
choices they make.

Speak with 
Management

Students who continue to make poor choices will move to 
purple resulting in a consequence.  A note will also be 
sent home about the poor choices.

All Tour Dates
Cancelled

Students who continue making poor choices will move to 
pink.  This will result in additional consequences, parent 
contact and the principal will be notified.

 A student can move up out of the blue, purple or pink sections if their behavior is 

outstanding for a whole class (subject) period. So, there is constant reinforcement of and 

encouragement for outstanding behavior even if the student has made one or two poor 

choices. This is to encourage and promote positive behavior.  Parents will still be contacted 

if students’ clips have been moved to pink or purple at any point.

 

 I believe this will be a positive way for students to monitor their choices and will give 

them behavior goals to strive for!  Don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions!  Thank 

you for your support!            

            Mrs. Schroeder



Mrs. Schroeder . Room 108 . 2nd grade

Classroom Rules
Follow Directions

Raise your hand

make smart choices

Try Your best!

In our classroom, I hold very high expectations for the students’ behavior.  We will 
also spend a good deal of time talking about how our classroom rules directly 
support Hinckley’s School wide Expectations.  When students make good choices 
about their behavior, this allows for all students to experience the best and most 
meaningful learning experiences possible.  Attached is our classroom management 
plan including consequences and rewards for students who move their clips.  As 
always, thank you for your support and reinforcement of our classroom rules!

! ! ! ! ! ! ! !
! ! ! ! ! ! ! !  Mrs. Schroeder


